
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

27th October 2023 

Dates for Your Diary 
Friday 27th October   Break up for Half Term 
Monday 6th November   Back to School 
Monday 6th November    New Dinner Menu Starts 
Friday 10th November   Class 3 Remembrance Service 
Friday 17th November    Individual Photographs 
Thursday 23rd November  Read and Relax 2:45 p.m. 
Tuesday 28th November   Class 1 Author Visit 
Wednesday 6th December  Class 3 Multi-skills Festival—Staindrop 
Monday 11th December   Class 3 Godly Play 
Tuesday 12th December   Christmas Performances 10 a.m. and 2 p.m. 
Wednesday 13th December  Pantomime Visit—Richmond 
Thursday 14th December  Christmas Dinner 
Monday 18th December   Christmas Parties 
Tuesday 19th December   Break up for Christmas 
Thursday 4th January   Back to School 

School Holidays 
Half term starts after school on Friday 27th October and  

children return to school on Monday 6th November.  

We break up for Christmas on Tuesday 19th December and 
children return to school on Thursday 4th January.  

Class 3 Remembrance Service 
Class 3 will be visiting the new cenotaph in    
Evenwood on Friday 10th November to take part in a 
Remembrance Service. The children will read out 
some of the names of those who lost their lives during 
the first and second world wars.  

Harvest Festival 

We would like to thank everyone who came to St. Paul's 
Church this week to see our Harvest Festival. I think that you 
would all agree that the children did a great  

performance. A special thank you to Rev. Brian, Richard Ellis      
Hawley and Mrs. Coulls (Ukulele teacher).   

Individual Photographs 
The date of our school photographs has been 
changed by the photographer to Friday 17th  
November. Children will have their photos taken  
individually and with siblings in school. If you would 
like to bring any older or younger siblings into school 
to have their picture taken, we will do these first 
from 8:30 a.m. Please contact school to let us know if 
you would like to do this.  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
Thank you to everyone who attended our Macmillan 
Coffee Morning on Friday 29th September, we hope 
that you enjoyed it. With your help we raised £211 
for this very  worthy cause.  

Richmond Pantomime Visit 

We are talking the children to The Georgian Theatre in  

Richmond to see their performance of Rapunzel on  

Wednesday 13th December. More information to follow after 

Half Term.  

Attendance 
Class 1 95.5% 
Class 2 93.6% 
Class 3 93.3% 
 
Congratulations to Class 1 who had the  
highest attendance this week.  

Christmas Performances 

We are holding both of our Christmas Performances on    

Tuesday 12th December at The Cornerstone Christian Centre 

in Evenwood. Our morning performance will take place at 10 

a.m. and our afternoon performance at 2 p.m. Tickets are 

available via the slip that will be sent home after Half Term. 

They are limited to 2 per performance per family, any left over 

tickets will be sold on a first come first served basis.  

Bonfire Safety  

The children learned about bon-

fire safety in an assembly this 

week. 

Online Safety  

Here is a link to a website called 

PARENTSAFE. They offer advice 

on keeping children safe: online 

and beyond. Please follow the 

link for more information.  

parentsafe.lgfl.net  

Class 1 Author Visit. 

Our Class 1 pupils will be visited by Author—Tracey Corderoy on Tuesday 28th November. They will be doing some 

work on her books before the visit to prepare, There will be copies of Tracey’s book on sale on the day if children 

would like to buy them, more details will follow as we get them.   

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fparentsafe.lgfl.net%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cd.webb100%40ramshaw.durham.sch.uk%7C6d1f3ccf7f794cecd22508dbb467072b%7C45dfff5283644d73bf3a8f98bdf10d87%7C0%7C0%7C638302126805734982%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3

